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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Mining:  
 

Fracking 
 
1. During estimates I asked how recommendation 9.8 of the Pepper 

Inquiry has been met. In your answer you stated that there has been a 
“huge body of work done in dealing with emissions”. Could you please 
detail what exact parts of this body of work meet the requirements of 
recommendation 9.8? 
 
Please redirect this question to the Minister for Environment, Climate 
Change and Water Security. 

 
2. Will mining management plans be legally required to be made public 

so that appropriate public scrutiny of all mines’ water extraction can 
occur? 
 
Approved Mine Management Plans are published on the website of the 
Department of Industry, Tourism and Trade. 

 
In relation to the publication of water extraction data, please redirect this 
question to the Minister for Environment, Climate Change and Water 
Security. 


